Bakewell St.

PO Box 26

Cranbourne 3977



PH: 5996 1744 FAX: 5996 1370

cranbourne.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au

NEWSLINK

www.cranbourne-ps.vic.edu.au

The teaching and learning pedagogy at Cranbourne Primary School is developed on a

RECIPE (Relevant Engaging Challenging Innovative Personalized Enjoyable)

based curriculum that supports the members of the school community to develop intrinsic

PRIDE (Persistence Responsibility Independence Discipline Enthusiasm) in their learning.

Issue 18

15th June 2016

CALENDAR

UPCOMING

EVENTS



Wednesday, 15th June

\$25 payment for Imax due by 4pm - Seniors

Wednesday, 15th June

Lightning Prem

Monday, 20th June

Special Breakfast Club

8:15-8:45

Wednesday, 22nd June

Imax and Museum

Seniors

Friday, 24th June

End of term
3:15 finish

Monday, 11th July

8:50 am Term 3 begins

PRINCIPAL'S NEWS

With families having easy access to technology devices, allowing global communication to travel so quickly, world news is brought into our homes with greater speed and detail than ever before. This news impacts more on our children now than it did when you or I were at Primary School.

When events such as the recent massacre in the United States occur, with reports that include graphic details and images, whether you have a personal connection or not, children and adults alike can be emotionally impacted. Fears for the safety of oneself and your family can take over your thoughts. Anxieties about visiting public venues can develop. Dreams and nightmares can happen more frequently.

If you or your family are in need of any support in these areas, there are many agencies within the community available to assist.

If your child is demonstrating unexplained fears, phobias or anxiety,



you can attend your General Practitioner—local doctor (GP) and discuss the issues with them or talk with your child's home group teacher at school and we can discuss what support services are available through school. *Cheryl Van Deursen*

Principal

Quote of the Week

'Don't cry because it's over, smile because it happened' - Dr. Seuss

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO OUR JUNE BABIES!

Kynan J Liam G Ethan A Chauncey M Juliet N Alee M Azch S Geri L Makik S



Happy Birthday to those students who are celebrating this week!

CPS BANK DETAILS

BSB 013 593

Account Number 499102494

Please put your child's name in the subject line.

Stars of the Week

These students have demonstrated intrinsic **PRIDE** (Persistence, Responsibility,

Independence, Discipline, Enthusiasm)

in their learning:

9	
Learning community	Student
FOUNDATION	Christian F
	Mia T
JUNIOR	Chauncey M
	Alexia M
	Abhay M
	Jamie A
MIDDLE	Riti B.
	Jamil A.
	Maania K
	Josh S.
SENIOR	Iesha. E
	Kayla pt
	Mizghan
	Nicholas R
Art	Axle B JVK
ICT	Rodney JVK
PE	Daniel M SMD
Assistant Principal	Chelsea H MTB
Principal	Indy & Connor

FROM THE OFFICE

When filling in the Late
Arrivals and/or Early
Leavers books at the
Office, please ensure you
put your child's full name
and the name of their
Home Group. We have a
new computer program for
entering attendances and it
is done by Home Group so it
is important you put your
child's Home Group and
their full name.

Please name your children's uniform. Uniforms cost a lot of money and it is sad to hear how many students lose their un-named bomber jackets or jumpers. If you write their name in texta on the band it is easy for us to see and return to your child.



Curriculum

Student Progress Discussions

Term 3, Week 2

Today, the eldest child in each family will receive a notice regarding Student Progress Discussions. These sessions will be held week commencing Monday 18th July. They are an opportunity for teachers, parents and students to discuss the achievements and the future learning goals of each student.

We encourage all parents/carers to take advantage of this opportunity to discuss their child's progress at school.

Teachers will be able to discuss academic, social and emotional strengths and areas for improvement with you, as well as identify areas for growth for your child.

Please ensure you return the notice to your oldest child's Home Group teacher by Wednesday 22nd June.

Di Fernand

Assistant Principal





If you'd like your child to join in with Dollarmites banking you can apply for an account with the Commonwealth Bank or ask at the Office for an Application Form. It is important to teach children to start saving at an early age. With Dollarmites they can choose an awesome prize once they have made 10 deposits!

This Friday, 17th June will be the last day of banking for this term.

Friday, 22nd July (2nd week back) banking will resume in Term 3.

LOST



PROPERTY

Has your child lost a school jumper?

We have **A LOT** of jumpers and bomber jackets in "Lost Property" at the moment. Please check before the end of this term for any items that may belong to your child.

At the end of this term, Lost Property will be cleaned out, ready for the start of term 3.

Please make sure you clearly label your child's jumper/jacket, to help reduce the number of lost items and to help return items to their owner.



LIVING WITH AUTISM.

DEALING WITH BEHAVIOURS AND ASD

Are you a parent/carer of a child on the autism spectrum?

Join with other parents/ carers to share experiences, ideas and learn strategies in a relaxed, friendly place.

During the 4 weeks you will:

- Discuss why the behaviours are happening
- Identify new ideas and strategies
- · Hear from other parents and share experiences
- · Identify new supports

WHEN: Thursday 14th, 21st, 28th July

and 4th August

TIME: 9.30am - 11.30am

WHERE: Ballam Park Primary School

Belar Avenue Frankston

WHO: Parents, grandparents, carers of

children with a diagnosis of autism

For bookings & enquiries contact:

Parentzone Southern 1300 984 011 or Joanne Templeton 0499 007 418 or 03 5945 2000 Joanne.Templeton@anglicarevic.org.au

FREE BUT BOOKINGS ESSENTIAL Refreshments Provided

